
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Election for United States Congressional District Two Board Seat 
Pursuant to South Carolina Code Section 40-69-10 and South Carolina Regulations 120-2, the Board of 
Veterinary Medical Examiners will conduct an election for the Board seat for Congressional District 2. 
Notice of the election and a request for nominations were sent out in August 2024, resulting in the five 
(5) candidates listed below in alphabetical order. 

• Dr. Brian Gallery, DVM 
• Dr. Theresa Hubbell, DVM 
• Dr. Paige Mackey, DVM 
• Dr. Tracie Quick, DVM 
• Dr. Tracy Schliskup, DVM 

Each licensed veterinarian residing in Congressional District 2 will receive a ballot via email on November 
19, 2024, which will include a brief biography or statement provided by the nominees listed above, to 
the email address the Board has on file for the licensee. If you did not receive a ballot by email or wish 
to receive a paper ballot, email the Board at contact.vetboard@llr.sc.gov, or call the office at 803-896-
4598 to request that one be emailed or mailed to you. 

The voting portal will open November 19, 2024, and will remain open until midnight on December 10, 
2024.  No ballots may be accepted after this date.  You  may mail you completed ballot to the Board 
office at contact.vetboard@llr.sc.gov or mail to the the SC Board of Veterinary Medical Examiners, PO 
BOX 11329, Columbia, SC 29211-1329. Only one vote per licensee will be accepted. Emailed ballots 
must be received by midnight, December 10, 2024, and mailed-in ballots must be postmarked on or 
before December 10, 2024. 

After voting has closed, the ballots will be counted. The names of the two (2) candidates receiving the 
highest number of votes will be submitted to the Governor for consideration. The Governor may reject 
any or all of the nominees upon satisfactory showing of the unfitness of those rejected. If the Governor 
declines to appoint any of the nominees submitted, additional nominees will be submitted in the same 
manner as the initial nominees. 
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